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### 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Sept. 28, 2017 
 

BMV Announces Albion Branch Consolidation 
 

INDIANAPOLIS—Commissioner of the Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles Peter L. Lacy 
announced today he approved the plan to consolidate the BMV branch in Albion into the 
branch in Kendallville. The consolidation will occur Friday, Oct. 27, 2017. 
 
No jobs will be lost due to the consolidation. Currently, the Albion and Kendallville branches 
are staffed by the same team, with each location open on alternating days. Starting Monday, 
Oct. 30, 2017 that team will serve the Kendallville branch five days a week. The branch will 
be open Monday through Friday, 8:30 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
 
“These are not easy decisions,” Lacy said. “However, this move reflects our effort to provide 
great government service at a value to taxpayers.” 
 
Albion residents will continue to have the same number of options to complete BMV 
transactions including nearby branches, online services, mail, and phone. 
 
The final day of operation at the Albion branch will be Thursday, October 26, 2017. 
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